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WJHS April 2025 Board Report

e Track season is in full force at WJHS. There are approximately 150 students that are
currently competing on the track teams. Both boys’ and girls’ teams are experiencing
team as well as individual success this spring. Lydia Huffman is leading the charge as
she has already set two school records.

Staff Member of the Month

e Congrats to Mark Toennies for being named the WJHS Staff Member of the Month for
April. Mr. Toennies teaches 7th grade social studies at WJHS. He will be retiring at the
end of the school year. We have been very blessed to have him at WJHS for the past 12
years teaching a subject that he is so passionate about. We wish him all the best in his
next chapter!

Fourth Quarter Behavior Incentive- School Dance

e Students are currently working towards earning the privilege of attending the upcoming
school dance on May 16. Students who have less than three discipline strikes will be
eligible to attend.

ISA

e 8th grade students will be taking the lllinois Science Assessment on April 23.

School Play

e The WJHS drama club presented “Holy Mother of Bingo” at the WJHS Auditorium on
April 3 and 4. Thank you to Ms. Kreinberg for once again directing the play. The kids put
in a lot of time over the past two months learning their lines and cues. They did an
amazing job!

3rd Quarter Students of Character

6th- Cecelia Dixon, Madeleine Hill, and Carly Unger
7th- Lydia Boyer, Owen Evans, Delanie Flowers, and Alex Smith
8th- Lou Jarden and Charlotte Ramseur




